
 
TWIN CITIES AREA TRANSPORTATION STUDY  

TECHNICAL ADVISORY and POLICY COMMITTEES SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

AGENDA 
1. Call to Order / Introductions 

 
2. Changes to the Agenda 

 
3. Public Comment 

 
4. Overview and Purpose of the Meeting 

 
5. New Business   

• TIP amendment for Berrien County Road Department 
 

6. Adjournment 
• Next Regularly scheduled TwinCATS Meeting: Monday April 16, 2018 @ 9:30 AM 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Kim Gallagher, Transportation Planner 
 (269) 925-1137 x 1518  
Brandon Kovnat, Transportation Planner 
(269) 925-1137 x1524 

DATE: Friday, March 30, 2018 

TIME:  10:00AM 
PLACE:  Southwest Michigan Plannign Commission Office: 
376 W. Main St., Benton Harbor, MI 49022 Suite 130 
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Brandon Kovnat

From: Brian Berndt <bberndt@bcroad.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 10:40 AM
To: Brandon Kovnat; 'Sturdevant, James (MDOT)'; 'Andrea Dewey'; 'John (MDOT'
Cc: 'Dick Stauffer'; 'Jason Latham'; 'Kevin Stack'
Subject: Territorial Road Safety Project
Attachments: Territorial Road.pdf

Brandon, 
The Berrien County Road Department respectfully requests that the Territorial Road Safety Project from Fourth Street 
West 1.25 miles be added to the TWINCATS TIP for 2018. I am attaching a copy of the approval letter for the project. The 
project will improve pavement surface and install paved shoulders. 
Time is of the essence and I respectfully request a Special TWINCATS meeting to amend this project into the TIP. 
Please call if you have any questions or need additional information. 
Brian Berndt, PE, PS 
County Highway Engineer 
Berrien County Road Department 
269 925 1196 ext 4407 
 

From: Sturdevant, James (MDOT) [mailto:SturdevantJ@michigan.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 10:06 AM 
To: Brian Berndt; 'Brandon Kovnat' 
Cc: 'Kevin Stack'; 'Jason Latham'; Dewey, Andrea (FHWA); Lanum, John (MDOT) 
Subject: RE: Territorial Road Safety Project 
 
Brian: 
The job’s relationship to the “urban limits” is not the controlling factor, its relationship to the MPO boundary 
is. 
The Red Arrow Highway job was approved by the RTF because it used RTF funds, and it was still necessary to 
amend it into the TwinCATS TIP. 
The Territorial Road project uses Safety Funds and therefore is not an RTF project.   
It will clearly need to be amended into the TwinCATS TIP. 
Even if I did approve this in JobNet, FHWA would not approve obligation until it’s in the TIP. 
As a worst case scenario, please provide a letter to the MPO staff to request amendment into the TIP at the 
April meeting. 
If conditions require an earlier approval, please contact Brandon about a special meeting. 
If you have any more questions, please feel free to call or email. 
Jim 
 
From: Brian Berndt [mailto:bberndt@bcroad.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 11:02 AM 
To: 'Brandon Kovnat' <kovnatb@swmpc.org>; Sturdevant, James (MDOT) <SturdevantJ@michigan.gov> 
Cc: 'Kevin Stack' <kstack@bcroad.org>; 'Jason Latham' <jlatham@bcroad.org> 
Subject: Territorial Road Safety Project 
 
Brandon, the safety project is located outside the Urban Limits. It is my opinion it does not need to be listed in the 
TWINCATS TIP. We have completed many projects in the past outside the Urban Limits and within the Urban Boundary 
without the project being listed in the Urban TIP.  
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